
 

 
Pasadena Coin Club newsletter 

March & April 2014 

 

The PCC held meetings; 3/10, 3/24, 4/14 & 4/28; at the 

Golden Corral in Pasadena, Texas.  

In the March 24th meeting, a letter from Tracy Haynes of 

Washington DC on collecting African coins and currency 

was shared with the club. Tracy sent a web page -  

http://www.wakanow.com/ng/pages/The-Numismatist's-

Resource-Guide-to-African-Coins-and-Currency with links 

on the subject, see below for info. Tracy found the PCC by 

our web site: 

http://www.pasadenacoinclub.org 

 

The Pasadena Coin Club had a table at the San Jacinto 

Day Festival and battle reenactment. Pictures will follow 

in a second edition (I left my camera chip at home). 

http://www.sanjacinto-

museum.org/The_Battle/Our_Annual_Reenactment/ 

 

The annual bingo night and officer installation was held 

4/28. Officers from last year were given another chance. 

Volunteers for the next year were requested. We need a 

coin show bourse chairman (and committee) and a 

corresponding secretary. A few of the winners are shown 

below.  

Jack’s special raffle blow-out was held on 4/14. This raffle 

was intended to balance the books for the past several 

months. Items included lots of large, round & shiny 

things.  

Please consider giving a short program on a numismatic 

subject. We would love to hear about the best coin in your 

collection, the most interesting coin series, an unusual coin, the 

best book in your library, or just about anything coin related. 

See one of the club officers to schedule a time (or just surprise 

us and give an impromptu talk). 

Gene McPherson 

PCC President 

5/12/14 
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Hi Gene,  

I wanted to email you to thank you for your 

webpage, http://www.pasadenacoinclub.org/linksmain.h

tml. My name is Tracy and I've been working on finding 

resources for a coin collecting club for my boss. Your page 

has some great stuff, and I'm going to suggest that he 

reference it in his future writings. Thanks a ton for the 

help! 

My boss also recently wrote an article on African coins 

and currency that I thought you would find 

useful: http://www.wakanow.com/ng/pages/The-

Numismatist's-Resource-Guide-to-African-Coins-and-

Currency . Can you include this with the rest of your 

resources? I'd love to show that I'm making the extra 

effort in my new position to share with others online. :-) 

Thanks again for your help spreading your knowledge of 

numismatics! 

Best,  

Tracy Haynes 

htracy@blog.wakanow.com 

Wakanow Travel  

Washington, D.C. Office 
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